Melsonby Methodist Primary School Newsletter

Head teacher - Mr Trevor Watson

West Road

Melsonby Richmond

North Yorkshire

🔪 DL10 5ND

Telephone (01325) 718318 School Mobile 07760235341

E-mail: <u>admin@melsonby.n-yorks.sch.uk</u>
Website: <u>www.melsonby.n-yorks.sch.uk</u>



Friday 28th November 2014

Melsonby Friends of the School Christmas Fayre May I extend a big thank you to all of the people who supposed to the Friends of the annual Christmas fayre another huge success. A big thank you goes to the Friends of the May I extend a big thank you to all of the people who supported and helped to make our School and of course to Rachel Vart for her tireless devotion to the school. A message from

the Friends follows.







Nice photos Paul, Thank you







Melsonby Methodist Primary School Newsletter

A **Huge** thank you to everyone who supported our school Christmas Fayre last Saturday. We raised £373 which will go directly into supporting our children. Thank you to everyone who came to support us, all the children who spent so much time planning games, all the parents who supported us in so many ways and a big thanks to the staff who gave up their precious time and came into work on a weekend!

Also a massive thank you to Father Christmas for giving up some of his precious time to come and see us at such a busy time of year!

The Friends of Melsonby Methodist Primary School.

Book Fair

Come along to our Book Fair, from the 2nd December until the 5^{th} December, and browse through the bookshelves.



Tuesday: 8.45am to 9.15am Wednesday: 3.45pm to 4.15pm Thursday: 3.45pm to 4.15pm Friday: 8.45am to 9.00am

School Visit to the Pantomime

On Tuesday 9th December the whole school will be visiting the Georgian Theatre in Richmond to watch Puss in Boots. Oh Yes we are!

Christmas Jumper Day

The school will be joining in the fun on Christmas Jumper Day, Friday 12th December, so wear your silliest, corniest, loudest and not forgetting most Christmassy jumper you can find and help us raise a little money for disadvantaged children in the world. We realise you have been asked for a lot of donations recently so the school will make a £1 donation

for every person wearing a Christmas jumper on the day.



FRIDAY 12 DECEMBER 2014

Save the Children



Melsonby Methodist Primary School Newsletter

Midday Supervisor Required

A midday supervisor's role has opened up at school to start on January 6th 2015. For anyone who is interested further details can be found on our school website in the 'About Us' section under 'Staff Vacancies' or talk to Julie in the school office.

Lunch Money

May we remind you that money for school meals should be sent to school on a Monday morning for the week ahead in an envelope clearly marked with your child's name. Any cheques should be made payable to Melsonby School BAFS Account.

Indoor Shoes

As the more inclement weather approaches, tis the season after all, may we request that your child / children have indoor shoes for use in school. As I'm sure you can imagine 52 pairs of feet from outside trudging through the school several times a day can cause quite a mess.



